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EATONIA  
NEWS BULLETIN 

Published by the TOWN OF EATONIA 

Rates: 
Regular Classifieds (5-6 Lines)   

Paid in advance RATE $10 OTHERWISE $17 

Boxed classified ads $17 

1/8 Page $17 
¼ Page  $30 
½ Page  $47 
Full Page $86 

Non-Profit Organizations 
¼ Page  $16 
½ Page  $22 
Full Page $41 

 

 

Ph:  967-2251   Fax:  967-2267 
Email:  newsletter.eatonia@sasktel.net 

Anonymous items will not be published. 

Microsoft Word Required 

 
**Please note: As of January 1st, 2016 

Newsletter rates will be increasing due to the 

increased rated of printing** 

Town Office & Town Crew 
Holiday Hours 

 

December 24, 2015 – Closed at noon 
December 25, 2015 – Closed 
December 28, 2015 – Closed  

 

December 31, 2015 – Closed at noon 
January 1, 2016 - Closed 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Taxes 
 

From July – December, 2015 a 1% penalty per 
month will be charged on all current taxes still 

outstanding. In January, 2016 a 10% penalty will 
be charged on all outstanding taxes. 

 

 

Nuisance Grounds Hours 
 

Monday, Wednesday, Friday 1pm-6pm 
Tuesday, Thursday, Saturday 9am-12pm 

 

Closed Sundays & Stat Holidays 
 

Holiday Hours 
December 25, 2015 – Closed 
December 26, 2015 – Closed 

 

January 1, 2015 - Closed 
 

 

Garbage Pick-up 
 

Due to the town office & town crew being closed 
on Monday, December 28th 

Garbage pick-up will occur on  
 

Tuesday, December 29th at 8:00 am 
 

 

Water Meter Reader 
 

will be going around reading meters during the 
middle of December. If there is a note left on 

your door or you receive a phone call please call 
the town office at 967-2251 and leave a message. 

If it is after hours email your reading to 
eatonia@sasktel.net 

 
 

**Deadline for 

submissions is the 

22nd of each** month. 

Please provide 

payment with your 

ad. 

 

mailto:newsletter.eatonia@sasktel.net
mailto:eatonia@sasktel.net
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May the peace and joy of the 

holiday season be with you 

throughout the  

coming year! 

 

 

Eatonia Agencies 

Deb, Colette, Sandy & Kristina 

 

 
 

    Warmest Thoughts & Best Wishes 
for a wonderful holiday season! 

 
 

Town of Eatonia Council & Staff 
 
 

Season’s Greetings from 

Bews Agrow Ltd. 
 

Wishing Everyone a Merry Christmas &  

Happy New Year 

 
 

Ken & Lorraine     Brent & Heather 

 
 

Please don’t Drink & Drive  

This Holiday Season. 

Thank you for your  

Patronage in 2015!! 

 

 

Management & Staff at  

Eatonia Tavern 

 
 

              Happy Holidays! 
 

     Jasman Lumber 

 
 

 
 
 

 

          Millennium 
L A N D   L T D. 

 
Would like to extend Warmest 

Holiday Wishes to you All!! 
 
 

Merry Christmas &  

Happy New Year 

 
 
 

Management & Staff at  
Rhodes Sales & Service 

 

 
      

 Merry Christmas! 
 

 Eatonia Oasis Motel 
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Have a Merry Christmas 

  & a Happy New Year! 

 

 

Somerville Farms (2014) Ltd. 
 

 
 

  Have a Merry Christmas! 
 
 

   Kramer Auctions Ltd. 
 

 
 
Sending you Peace,  

Happiness & Joy 
Of the season 

 
EOL Residents, Staff & 

Board of Directors 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The 21-44 Store 

 
   Merry Christmas & 

     Happy New Year 

 

   Miller’s Car Wash 

   Ted & Janet Miller 

 
 
 
 

Seasons Greetings 
& All the Best in 2016 

 

R.M. of Chesterfield #261 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Safe Travels to you and  
your family  

This holiday season! 
 

The Eatonia & Kindersley Staff 
At Marsollier Petroleum Ltd. 

 
 
 

Wishing Everyone A 
Healthy & Safe  
Holiday Season 

 

Bob & Carol Peters 
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  Have yourself a  
   Sweet Holiday Season! 

 

Sweetheart Pollinators 
 
 
 

Season’s Greetings 
Have a Safe & Fun 

Holiday Season 

 
Eatonia & District Recreation Board 

 
       
      Wishing Everyone 

   A Merry Christmas & 

     A Happy New Year 

 

 

   Glenntech Enterprises 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
BREDY’S COUNTRY STORE 

 

Open 7 Days A Week 
 

Monday – Friday 6:30am – 8:00pm 
Saturdays 8:00am – 8:00pm 
Sundays 12:00pm – 6:00pm 

 

~Traditional Turkey Draw with every $25.00 
purchase. (Excluding Cheer & Tobacco) ~ 
 

Candy Trays, Party Trays, Meat Trays 
 

Homemade Baking 
Pies ~ Muffins ~ Cakes ~ Loaves ~ Salsa 

Nuts & Bolts ~ Pickled Eggs ~ Corn Relish 
Beet Pickles ~ Mock Head Cheese 

Minute Burger Sauce ~ Cheese Balls 
 

Homemade Sausages, 
Cabbage Rolls & Burgers (Seasoned) 

 

Ready to Serve Cooked or Sliced Meat 
 

Roast Beef ~ Tenderloin ~ Turkey  
~ Meat Loaf ~ 

 

Thank You For Your Patronage & All the Best in 2016! 
 

Bredy’s Country Store 
       Dale & Joanne, Pearl-Ann  

Raeanne, Darren & Karter 
      Whitney & Chris 
           Iris & Clifford 

            Lisa, Roxanne, Skylar, & Jeanette 
 
 

 
 
 
 



     
                                                                                                                                      DECEMBER 2015 

 

www.eatonia.ca  
 

5 

 

Merry Christmas &  

Happy New Year 
 

For that very special someone  

Prime Time is offering Gift 

Certificates in any amount 

towards a vehicle detail. 
 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

We would like to take this opportunity 

to wish each & every one of you a 

Very Merry Christmas and a Happy 

New Year!  

 

Thank you for your continuing 

support. We look forward to serving 

you in the New Year. 
 

Prime Time Auto Shine 
Eddy & Clayton 
306-460-4454 

 
 

Complete Details  Engine Degreasing 
Interior Details  Power Polishing 
Washes/Waxes  Scotch Guarding 
 
 

 

MERRY CHRISTMAS! 
 

Please join us in Eatonia for  
COFFEE & COOKIES AT THE 

PRAIRIE CENTRE CREDIT UNION BRANCH 

On December 21st – 24th  

 
 

 

 
 

Eatonia Agencies Holiday Hours 

We will be closed: 
 

December 24 ~ Closed 

December 25 ~ Closed 

December 28 ~ Closed 

December 31 ~ Closed at noon 

January 1 ~ Closed 
 

 
 

 
 
 



     
                                                                                                                                      DECEMBER 2015 

 

www.eatonia.ca  
 

6 

 
December Rec News 

 
ARENA:  Hi everyone, If you haven’t paid your arena 
fees, please get them in ASAP.   This includes minor 
hockey, rec hockey & skating. We accept post-dated 
cheques.   
 
 
December & January Home Games: 
Saturday  December 5                  Atom League Game
                               1:00pm 
Monday   December 7  Novice League Game
    6:00pm 
Friday December 11 Senior Huskies vs 

Luseland             
8:30pm (CALCUTTA) 

Saturday December 12 Senior Huskies vs 
Macklin                 
7:00pm (SHOOTOUT) 

Sunday December 20  Novice League Game
                  11:00am 
Friday   January 8  Senior Huskies vs
    Kerrobert 

8:30pm 
Saturday January 9 MINOR HOCKEY DAY! 

VARIOUS GAMES, to 
be announced.  

Sunday January 17                         Initiation ( Eatonia vs
    Dodland) 

 10:00am                              
Friday January 22    Initiation ( Eatonia vs
    Kindersley 

 5:30pm  
Friday January 22 Senior Huskies vs 

Kindersley  
8:30pm 

Saturday January 23 ATOM TOURNAMENT                                                
ALL DAY 

 
SCHEDULE IS SUBJECT TO CHANGE, WATCH FOR 

MORE GAMES TO BE POSTED! 
Come out & cheer on our teams! 

 

 
WORKERS FOR HIRE:  We are compiling a contact list 
of people that would be willing to help out at the 
arena to fill in for caretaking or concession duties.  
Please call or email the rec office if you’re interested 
or have any questions.  We will have 2 separate lists, 
one for those willing to do caretaking duties and one 
for concession.  We will post your name and phone 
number for the other workers to contact if they need 
someone to fill in.  We will also gladly accept anyone 
that wants to volunteer to help out! 
 
Upcoming Coaching and Referee Clinics are posted on 
the SHA website at www.sha.sk.ca.    Make sure you 
have all the proper certification requirements. 
We are always in need of referees, if you love hockey 
and enjoy working with kids please consider 
becoming a referee.  This is a great opportunity for 
kids as well….keep your clinic receipts and the Rec 
Board will reimburse the clinic fee once you start 
reffing in town. 
Refereeing is a great way to help the community and 
earn some extra cash. 
 
Saskatchewan Lotteries Trust Fund Grant: 
Community Groups and Organizations wishing to 
apply for this grant can pick up applications at the 
Recreation office.  Completed forms must be faxed, 
mailed or dropped off at the rec office by January 
15/2016 
 
Proceeds from the sale of Saskatchewan Lotteries 
products such as Lotto 6/49, Western 6/49, and 
Scratch & Win are placed in the Saskatchewan 
Lotteries Trust Fund.  Grants from this fund are used 
to support more than 12,000 sport, culture, 
recreation and community groups in the province.  
Community groups in Eatonia receive funding from 
the Saskatchewan Lotteries Grant Program. 
 

Eatonia Recreation Office 
Box 405 Eatonia, SK S0L 0Y0 

Phone: 967-2557 Fax: 967-2220 
Email: eatoniarec@sakstel.net 

mailto:eatoniarec@sakstel.net
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Eatonia Band Association 
Christmas Fundraiser 

 
 
 
 

Pick-up for all poinsettias, wreaths, and planters 
will be delivered on December 8th, but if 

delivered to late and can’t be handed out  
pick-up will occur on December 9th   

at the Eatonia Arena.  
 

Please watch for posters closer to the date. 
 
 
 

BOOK SALE 
Eatonia Library 

 

Tues, December 8, 2015 – 11:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 
Wed, December 9, 2015 – 1:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m. 

Thurs, December 10, 2015 – 6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. 
 

Tues, December 15, 2015 – 11:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 
Wed, December 16, 2015 – 1:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m. 
Thurs, December 17, 2015 – 6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. 

 

Hard Cover, Paperbacks,  
Used Magazines, Kids’ Books 

Wide Variety of Books in Excellent Condition to 
Choose From 

 

$0.50 to $2.00 each 
or bring in your own bag 
to fill for a special deal 

 

Refreshments and Goodies Served 

 

Everyone Welcome! 

A.C.E. 
Archery Club of Eatonia 

Shoot Night 
 

Monday, December 7, 2015 @ 7:00pm 
Back entrance of 206 Main Street, Eatonia 

(Oasis Fitness Centre Building) 
Free for members, $20 for non-members 

2016 memberships can be 
purchased/renewed that night 

 

Memberships: 
18 and over - $245 
Ages 12-18: $145 

Under 12: $25 
 

 
 

EATONIA LIBRARY BOARD RAFFLE  
February 11, 2016 

 

2 Tickets to the Sold Out Brad Johner & the 
Johner Boys Concert 

Performing at the Eatonia Community Hall 
On Saturday, February 27, 2016 

Tickets are $5.00 each or 3 for $10.00 
 

Tickets will be sold immediately and 
can be purchased at the local businesses, 
Prairie Centre Credit Union, or the library. 

Support your local library and purchase a ticket. 
 

A huge thank you to Bill & Marty Wardill 
For donating the tickets 
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EATONIA OASIS LIVING-NOVEMBER 2015 NEWS 
 

Another month is almost over and winter has arrived.  We were fortunate to avoid the snow until recently.  
Hopefully, it doesn’t get too cold out!! 
 
We currently have 22 residents living at Eatonia Oasis Living.  Welcome to Katie Dietz from Kindersley and to 
Erich Laich from Leader.  It has been a pleasure to get to know you!  
 
This month’s activities included our usual Morning Exercises.  We are very happy that Janice Burns and friends 
have returned for Chair Yoga Exercises.  We had our Craft sessions with Marie Smith. We are starting to get 
into the Christmas spirit, and decorated little trees that are hanging at the nurses’ station!  Thanks to Winnie 
Larson for helping with this.  Manicures were well attended and the residents who didn’t want their nails done 
enjoyed having coffee together.  We played Shuffleboard and Guess the Word.  We have been baking up a 
storm, hoping to have some extra for the Eatonia Health Care Auxiliary Bake Sale on November 28th.   The 
Auxiliary raises money to purchase items for the residents of Eatonia Oasis Living, as well as bringing in 
luncheons and hosting afternoon teas.  We thank you for all you do for us!  BINGO is still held every Thursday 
afternoon.  Gather up your quarters and come join us! 
 
Several residents attended the Remembrance Day Service at Eaton School.  Thank you to Vicki Oomen for 
transporting them on the Handivan and to the Eatonia and District Health Care Foundation for the use of the 
van.  It meant a lot to the residents that went.  Thank you also to the Eaton High students who provided 
assistance getting the residents off and on the bus and into the school.  There were many comments about 
the “nice young men who helped get us into the auditorium.” 
 
Thank you to the C.W.L. ladies who hosted the monthly Birthday party. Happy Birthday goes out to Harry 
Hauta, Margaret McConnell, Pat Barnes and Katie Dietz. We were entertained by the musical talents of Bob 
and Rose Hammerlindl, who played some old time music for us on the keyboard and violin.  There were even a 
few residents up dancing!  Thank you to everyone who attended!  It was a lovely afternoon.  We hope you will 
come back again, Bob and Rose! 
 
We must thank the ladies and gentlemen who provide our weekly Church services.  Fulfilling the residents’ 
spiritual needs is a very important part of their care, and everyone at Eatonia Oasis Living appreciates you very 
much.  Our weekly church service is on Wednesday at 2:30 if anyone would like to join us. 
 
Last, but not least we thank everyone who has made a contribution of any kind to our facility.  We appreciate 
it from the bottom of our hearts! 
   
 

HAVE A SAFE AND HAPPY WINTER! 
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NEED AN ‘END OF THE YEAR’ TAX BREAK?? 

CONSIDER MAKING A DONATION TO THE EATONIA OASIS LIVING 

BOILER/CHILLER PROJECT 

 

Thank you  to everyone who has donated to the replacement of our Boilers and Chiller.  We still have a ways to 

go!  We have paid off $250,000 with a balance of approximately $135,000 remaining!!   

 

The Eatonia Community Services Cooperative is also fundraising for us, so consider donating your screenings 

to them.   

 

 If you wish to make a donation, please detach the form at the bottom of the page, drop off or mail to: 

     Eatonia Oasis Living 

    205 2nd Avenue West, Box 217 

    Eatonia, SK    S0L 0Y0 

_________________________________________________ 

NAME:________________________________________ PHONE #: ________________________________ 

ADDRESS: _______________________________________________________________________________ 

TOWN/CITY: ____________________________   POSTAL CODE: _________________________________ 

 

Donation receipts will be issued; all donations are tax deductible.  Charitable # 86907 4492 RR0001 

Tax receipt issued to ______________________________ 

                        (If different from above) 

Option A: One Time Donation 

 I would like to make a $_________ Cash or Cheque (please circle) contribution to EOL.   

 Please make cheques payable to Eatonia Oasis Living Inc.   
 

Option B: Split Donation (some now and some later) 

 I would like to make a $_________ contribution to EOL now and pledge $_________ to  be paid 

 _____________________ (date/year). 

 Please make cheques payable to Eatonia Oasis Living Inc.   
 

Option C: Pre Authorized Debit (directly from your account) 

 I have included a cheque marked “VOID” to show you the account to be used.   

 I authorize EOL to deduct my monthly donation of $_________ beginning in: ________________  

 (month/year) on the 1st             15th               Other_____ 

 Please complete the Pre-Authorized Debit (PAD) Agreement available at EOL.  
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Wednesday, December 2, 2015 
Equity Cheques 

9 am – 5:30 pm at Grocery Store 
Donuts & Coffee 

 

 
 
 

Grocery & Hardware Christmas Hours 
 

Christmas Eve ~ Closed at 3:00 pm 
Christmas Day & Boxing Day ~ Closed 
New Year’s Eve ~ Open regular hours 

New Year’s Day ~ Closed 
 

The Staff at Eatonia Co-op  
Grocery & Hardware Store 

Is wishing everyone a  
Healthy & Happy 
Holiday Season! 

 

 

CHRISTMAS LIGHTING TOUR 
December 15, 2015 @ 6:30 pm 

 
The Handi Van will pick up any 

senior/disabled residents for a tour of the 
Christmas lights in town 

 

Phone Cheryl at  
306.967.2251 (Work) or 306.967.2846 (Home) 

By Tuesday, December 15th, 5:00 pm 
To arrange for a pickup.  

 

Show your Christmas spirit and turn your 
lights on the evening of December 15, 2015 
For the residents of Eatonia as they tour the 

town.  
 

Compliments of the  
Eatonia Health District Foundation Board 

PRAIRIE OASIS FITNESS CLUB 
 

It’s a great time for fresh starts or new goals to get 
healthy; whether you are a seasoned gym veteran 

or just beginning your fitness journey. 
The Prairie Oasis Fitness Club has the equipment to 

help you achieve those goals.  The fitness centre 
has equipment such as tread mills, exercise bikes, 

elliptical machine, smith machine, free weight 
equipment and much more to help you out.  Pick 

up a membership to the gym today! 
Currently until December 31, 2015 the membership 

rates are as follows: 
 

STUDENTS/SENIORS ADULTS 

$125.00 for 3 months 
($41.67/month) 

$150.00 for 3 months 
($50.00/month) 

$150.00 for 6 months 
($25.00/month) 

$200.00 for 6 months 
($33.33/month) 

$200.00 for 1 year 
($16.67/month) 

$300.00 for 1 year 
($25.00/month) 

 
These rates have been in effect since 

 January 1, 2014. 
Due to increased operating costs, the membership 
rates will be increased effective January 1, 2016.  

The membership rates will be as follows: 
 

STUDENTS/SENIORS ADULTS 

$125.00 for 3 months 
($41.67/month) 

$150.00 for 3 months 
($50.00/month) 

$175.00 for 6 months 
($29.17/month) 

$225.00 for 6 months 
($37.50/month) 

$225.00 for 1 year 
($18.75/month) 

$325.00 for 1 year 
($27.08/month) 

 
Purchase your membership before December 31, 
2015 to avoid these rate increases.  Stop by the 
town office to purchase your membership or for 

more information. 
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 Join the Eatonia Lion’s Club for a 

New Year’s Eve Dance 
 
 

December 31, 2015 
Doors open at 9:00 pm 

 
 

Midnight Lunch 
Party Favours 

 
 

 
 

Admission: $25/person at the door 
No Minors 

 

Entertainment: 454 Band 
 

 
100 1st Ave W Leader, SK 

Opening mid-January 2015 
Monday to Friday 8:30-5:30 

Saturday 10:00 – 3:00 
Excluding Holidays 

 

(306) 628-4000 
Toll Free 844-494-0004 

Delivery to Eatonia 
Leah Butt & Alison Deux, pharmacists/owners  

 

Eatonia Library Christmas Hours 
 

Thursday, December 24 ~ Closed 
Thursday, December 31 ~Closed 

 

Patrons who have books due back during the days 
we are closed can drop them in the outside book 

drop box at the library and they will be back 
dated to the last day we were open.  

 

We still have a large selection of donated books 
in excellent condition and in all categories for 

sale at very low prices. Great gifts for the readers 
on your Christmas list.  

 

The staff of the Eatonia Library, Bunty, Elaine 
and Joyce, and the Eatonia Library Board wish all 

of our patrons and the community of Eatonia a 
very Merry Christmas and a Happy, Healthy and 

Prosperous New Year.  
 

 

Cleaning Bee Required!! 
Due to fire and insurance regulations we are 

asking all organizations that have space in the 
upstairs at the Community Hall to please 

have your space cleaned by January 31, 2016. 
 

Thank you for your assistance!! 

 

Thank you to all those who attended my 
90th Birthday Party. For all the cards, 
phone calls and well wishes. 

Florence Palmer 
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The Community Catering Committee  
is urgently looking for any individuals that 

would be interested in helping our committee 
convene local functions.  

 
Due to decreasing numbers in our group of 
convenors, we are faced with the possibility 
of discontinuing this service if we can’t get 

any new members. This would mean that any 
local functions would have to hire outside 

caterers that would likely result in increased 
costs to host events.  

 
Please help us keep this invaluable service 

local, and consider joining our group!  
 

If you are interested or have any questions, 
please contact  

Brenda Hoffman or  
Shannon Lothammer.  

 

 
EATONIA, SK 

 
HARDWARE 

Leo Pelletier – Farm Supply Manager 
8am – 5:30pm Monday – Friday 

8:30am – 5:30pm Saturday 
217 Railway Ave East     

Ph:  967-2422    Fax:  967-2477 

 
GROCERY 

Denise Pelletier – Grocery Store Manager 
Monday to Saturday 9:00am – 5:30pm 

212 Main Street        

Ph:  967-2411   Fax:  967-2279 

Eatonia Lions Club 
Trip of the Month Winners 

 

September 2015  San Diego California 
        Winner: Louise Niawa 
 
        Medicine Hat Lodge  
        Winner: Dave & Sarah Becker 
 
October 2015       Mexican Riviera Cruise 
                    Winner: Howard Jackle 
   
        Medicine Hat Lodge 
        Winner: Chris Milton 
 
November 2015   Victoria, BC Weekend 
                    Winner: Bob Adams 
   
                    Medicine Hat Lodge 
                    Winner: Randy & Bernie Swartz 
 

 

STUECK PHARMACY 
LEADER  
967-2511 

DELIVERY TO EATONIA 
MONDAY – FRIDAY  

EXCLUDING HOLIDAYS 
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Truck for Tender 
1992 GMC Sierra Extended Cab ½ Ton 

 

The Town of Eatonia is selling a 1992 GMC Sierra 
Extended Cab ½ ton as a complete unit for someone to 

part out. It was last plated in BC. We do not know 
anything about the truck and do have the keys for it. 4 

wheel drive, auto trans, 394,835 km showing on 
odometer, interior is burgundy and in good shape,  

SOLD AS IS WHERE IS. 
 

Written offer along with a certified cheque payable to 
the Town of Eatonia for 10% of the amount of the 

offer must be received at the town office by  
5:00 p.m. on Monday, December 7, 2015. 

 
Successful bidder will be notified by December 9, 

2015 and will have until December 15, 2015 to 
provide the balance of cash to complete the purchase 
and pick up the truck or the deposit will be forfeited. 

 
For more information contact the town foreman at 
306.460.7198 or the town office at 306.967.2251 

 

Offers can be sent to: 
Town of Eatonia 
302 Main Street 

Box 237 
Eatonia, SK   S0L 0Y0 

 

Highest, or any tender, not necessarily accepted.  

 
 

Delbert A. May 
 

June 23, 1937 – November 23, 2015 
 

May you Rest in PEACE 

Your Family. 
 

At Del’s request there will  

            be no funeral. 

EATONIA UNITED CHURCH 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

50 Year Anniversary Celebration 
Saturday Afternoon, Sept. 3, 2016 – 

Sharing the Memories 
Sunday Morning, Sept. 4, 2016 – Worship 

Service 

 

 Mark your calendars and plan to attend! 

 Inform families and friends – mention it in 

your Christmas greetings. 

 Enjoy remembering events you and your 

family participated in over the years. 

 Help us with a “Memories Book”: 

- We need photos of group events from 

1966 – 1996. 

- Including:  Confirmation classes, 

Sunday School picnics and programs, 

choirs, pancake breakfasts and UCW 

projects. 

 Follow 50 Facts weekly on Facebook:  

Eatonia-Mantario United Church 

 
Contact:  Belva Martin at 306.967.2313 
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